
November, 13 Ms. Brittany

4th Grade News 

English

Math

Science

Reminders

In English we have officially started 
reading Wonder. We are no longer 
wondering what the book will be 
about because we are getting more 
familiar with the story and 
characters.We are answering 
questions, having discussions and 
preparing for more wonderful 
activities. We are also going to start 
looking at antonyms and synonyms 
and practice POV writing. 

In Science, we have started our human 
body unit. First thing we have to think 
about is the brain. We are learning how 
the brain really works with every system 
in the body and controls so much of what 
we do. We talked about the difference 
between the left brain and the right brain. 
Soon we will have a brain-teaser day full 
of mind bending fun!

In Math, we are becoming 
fantastic factor finders. We are 
sharpening our multiplication 
facts for finding factors and 
multiples. We have started 
breaking down numbers all the 
way to prime factors. Soon we’ll 
start comparing numbers and 
factors. 

● Pick-up/Drop off for book boxes will be 
every Wednesday 3:30-4pm. 
(Do not take the box home.)

● Students will receive a note on their 
progress every 2 weeks. 

● Group parent meetings will be every 
other week (opposite weeks of the 
student notes).

We had a spooky hard time spelling “Happy Halloween!”


